Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee

Notes of an extra meeting held on Monday May 29th 2007 held in the Committee Room, at 7.30 p.m.

Present: Bob Musgrave (Chairman), Anne Mainwaring (Secretary), James Fletcher, Jean Hodgkinson and Brian Wilson.

Curtains.

A sample of new curtain material was approved, - it was agreed to have the same pattern, for both the Main Hall and the Lawrence Hall, and they would be lined with white blackout material.  We were awaiting a representative from Dunelms to measure up accurately and give a precise costing.  It was agreed that the curtain rails should be a minimum of 250 mm.  It was agreed to have new curtains made for the Committee Room, and hang these after it had been redecorated.

Film Society.

Jean gave an update on the Film Society.  The children’s matinees had been poorly attended, however it was thought that these would be continued during the Autumn/Winter season, and then reassess the situation. Jean had received application material from Awards for All, and was going to apply for our own equipment, she was waiting for a quote for a screen which could be fixed in situ and then pulled down when required.  She thought more funding agencies were available.

Roof.

James thought that the next stage should be a Design Plan, in order to apply for sufficient funding.
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